
National Committee for the Training of Teachers.
CENTRAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE.

J. R. PEDDIE, M.A., 
Executive Officer. 8 Charlotte Square,

Edinburgh.Telephone, Central 3618.

JRP/SEM. 5th November, 1926.

Dear Colonel Bovey,

I am very glad to have your letter of 

26th October with the enclosure regarding Mr. Alexander 

Law from Professor Sinclair Laird.

/
I regard the

course which is being pursued by Mr. Law as highly 

satisfactory, and as fulfilling the intentions of 

Committee.

my

Yours sincerely,

Colonel Bovey,
McGill University, 

MONTEE A"L, 
Canada.
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